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Extending the Mission

BUILDING ON THE CORNERSTONE OF CHRIST

Our Extending the Mission ... Building on the Cornerstone of Christ campaign continues to be

successful and we have received a total of $6,965,750 toward our minimum target of $7 million. Our
volunteers have visited parish families and received gifts from 303 of them.

In each of our lives, the gifts of others have been extremely significant. We do well to reflect upon our
founding members who established and grew our parish. We greatly appreciate parishioners taking
time from their busy schedules to meet with volunteer visitors. We have been enthusiastic to share
the opportunities this on-going fundraising initiative presents to address many important needs, both
now and in the years to come, for St. Vincent de Paul Parish. We thank you for the importance and

magnitude you have shown in the careful and prayerful consideration of your sacrificial gift.

One goal of our campaign is to receive a decision from each parish household. Our dedicated
volunteers have been hard at work over the last several weeks presenting the campaign’s needs and
delivering its message to our parishioners. | wish to emphasize once again the opportunity that lies
before us. Many of you have responded and done so sacrificially, and | am grateful for your support. |
am confident that those of you who have yet to receive a visit will do your best to support our parish

campaign in this extraordinary undertaking.

25% 0% 5% ~ Father Rick

Total Dollars
Pledged: $6,965,750

Current Total Pledges: $6.9M
99% Towards
Minimum
Target Goal



